
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

 
 

May 22, 2021  

To: House Committee on Rules; [others] 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2026 A(-2)]...The Civil Service System should not give any  Performance Percentage Points. 

 

A person who lives in Malheur County, Oregon applies for a Civil Service Job and are given, "Resident 

Performance Percentage Points" in the overall merit based ranking process. 

 

The Malheur County, Oregon applicant with the aid of "Resident Performance Percentage Points" is offered and 

accepts employment in a Civil Service Job. 

 

Once on the job, the Malheur County, Oregon resident then decides to move to Idaho so they won't be burdened 

with high property taxes to support the Marxist / Socialist government of Oregon. 

 

*What then, has Oregon achieved through, "Resident Performance Percentage Points?" 

 

The stated goal of increasing the tax base of Malheur County, Oregon via the "Resident Performance Percentage 

Points" system is now impossible to meet. 

 

*But, this is really not the real issue now is it? 

 

The only achievement is to "water-down" the fairness of the Civil Service System through segregation and 

preferential treatment given solely to residents of Malheur County, Oregon in the hiring process. 

 

*Where is "equal treatment under the law?" 

 

And note the language, "Resident Performance Percentage Points." 

 

*"Resident" does not mean exclusively, "Citizen of the United States of America" or does it? 

 

[HB 2026] was originally designed for the Eastern Oregon Border Economic Development Region. 

 

*The Eastern Oregon Border Economic Development Region continues to try in vain to compete with Payette 

County, Idaho but, fails miserably in every attempt. Why? 

 

Let me take a wild guess...High property taxes, fees masquerading as taxes, too many regulations and then there is 

Governor Brown and the cadre of Marxist / Socialist sycophants running the Oregon show in Salem. 

 

By the way, the sales of Cannabis and associated products allegedly are in excess of $100 Million dollars generated 

by the City Of Ontario,  Oregon with 90% or more of the Cannabis related business emanating from Idaho. 

 

All Cannabis products for any reason and or any and all uses are illegal in Idaho. 

 

Oregon has become a high-end Drug-dealer giving preferential treatment to the hiring process for Civil Service Jobs 

to Malheur County, Oregon residents who are precluded from making big-money selling Cannabis. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 /s/ David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon sadly concurs. 



David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

 
 

 


